
Clayton Elementary      
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5  
604-576-6411  

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 
Weeks of May 25 – June 8 
Have a great weekend! 

Monday 
May 28 

Tuesday 
May 29 

Wednesday 
May 30 

Thursday 
May 31 

Friday 
June 1 

Pro-D day 
 
No school 

Track meet – Bear 
Creek Park 
 
 

Popcorn orders due Hot Lunch Freezie Friday - $1 

Monday 
June 4 

Tuesday 
June 5 

Wednesday 
June 6 

Thursday 
June 7 

Friday 
June 8 

Surrey Public Library 
presentations 

Fruit and Veggie Day Divisions 6 & 7 – 
Field Trip 

Grade 7s to Cultus 
Lake Waterslides 

Staff Appreciation 
lunch 
 
Freezie Friday - $1 

 
Parent Appreciation morning:  
We hope you enjoyed your coffee/tea and treats this morning brought by our staff.  We want to say a huge 
THANK-YOU to all our parents for the numerous things you do: driving and supervising on field trips, 
reading with students, volunteering in classrooms and generally being supportive.   Thank-you.  We 
hugely value the relationship we have with our parent community. 
 
Track Meet:  
We are looking forward to having 40 our Clayton Cougars represent our school at the Track meet on 
Tuesday.   Our hope is that we have a great attitude, try our best, cheer on our fellow athletes, and have a 
great time.   We are going to try our hardest to win the Sportsmanship award! 
 
Michael Bortolotto:  
We had an amazing speaker come to the school this last Wednesday.  Michael spoke to all our students in 
three different age group presentations on friendship, social inclusion, and accepting differences.  His main 
message to our students was to be open to all, to look past what might look different on the outside, ask 
questions to get to know people, and let other people in to our lives.   The students appeared to have been 
truly and positively impacted by his talk.  I’ve already had multiple parents comment on how their 
children came home and shared their learning.  Please ask your child what they learned from Michael and 
what they thought of the ideas.   Please see www.postiverebel.ca if you would like more information.   
 
Reminder – We need your ideas!: 
Please go to https://goo.gl/forms/jpTINK9AO7P3sKOO2 to give us your ideas on how we can continue 
to strengthen our sense of community next year.    

http://www.postiverebel.ca/
https://goo.gl/forms/jpTINK9AO7P3sKOO2

